
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: No new gas station in Borden-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:21:00 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:32 PM
Subject: FW: No new gas station in Borden-Carleton
 
 
 
From: Darlene Buchanan [mailto:buchanand591@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 10:44 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: No new gas station in Borden-Carleton
 
To whom it may concern,
I see no reason for another gas station to be opened in Borden-Carleton. The Irving, Esso, and
nearby Shell more than meet the needs of Islanders and tourists. 
Darlene Buchanan
159 Sherwood Forest Dr Unit 1
Crapaud, PE
 
--
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